WOORE METHODIST CHURCH 
ANNUAL REPORT TO PARISH COUNCIL 2023
Woore Methodist Church, also known as Woore Chapel, was open as a “Warm Space” for members of the community on Thursdays from November to the beginning of April. Aided by a small grant from the Methodist District, the weekly coffee morning was extended to include a soup lunch, provided free of charge. An average of fifteen villagers enjoyed this facility each week. There was a warm and friendly atmosphere to match the warmth of the building and the soup.
We work in partnership with St Leonard’s Parish Church and Hankelow Methodist Church. Worship takes place on the third Sunday of the month in the afternoon and the fifth Sunday in the morning. The format of the Sunday afternoon services is varied and over the past year has included “cafe-style”, opportunities for discussion, a ukulele band leading the service and a demonstration of escapology by our minister. All the services are intended to  explore the Christian faith in an informal and accessible way; details are posted on the community Facebook page. Visitors are made most welcome and there is plenty of time for refreshments and conversation. 
